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Comments: I am wholeheartedly Against allowing e-bikes on any trails. The whole reason "motorized" vehicles

are not to be allowed on hiking trails is because their speed and bulk is dangerous to hikers, not to mention the

fact that they are the disruptive and frightening to horses.  If gas powered motorized vehicles are not allowed,

then electric powered motors shouldn't be allowed either. Please take into account that by allowing electric

bicycles on trails you are creating a dangerous and potentially life threatening situation to those who are using

the trails for their intended purpose. 


